
 
 
 
 

 

 

Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 
740 E. Main Street, Santa Paula, CA 93060      (805) 525-4647 

uucspoffice@gmail.com      website: uucsp.org 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

DECEMBER 2022 SERVICES, SUNDAYS AT 10:30 AM 
 

THEME: Wonder 
This seems to me the main problem… How can we contrive to be at once 
astonished at the world and yet at home in it?… How can this world give us at once 
the fascination of a strange town and the comfort and honor of being our own town? 
~ G.K. Chesterton 
 
 
December 4  A Call to Recommit  Rev. Maddie, Rev. Betty 

This morning we mark in worship World AIDS Day, a day to be reminded that HIV/AIDS is still with us 

and to hold in prayer and meditation those we have lost. We consider our recommitment at UUCSP to 

being a UU Welcoming Congregation and our effort to complete the renewal assessment process. 

Special appearance: AIDS Quilt Project Gold Coast with Keith and Neil Coffman-Grey 

First Sunday Plate, Interface Youth and Family Services 

Second Sunday in Advent 

 

Thursday, December 8 3:00 PM Blue Christmas Rev. Maddie and Caring Committee 

When the Holidays Hurt: Many people have difficulties during the holiday season for a variety of reasons. 

Join Rev. Maddie and members of our Caring Committee in person or on Zoom for a reflective hour of 

readings and reflection. 

 

December 11  Opening to Joy Rev. Nica Eaton Guinn, Kate English 

Our fifth Cluster service with a sermon by the Rev. Nica Eaton Guinn of the Chalice UU Fellowship of 

the Conejo Valley. Rev. Nica shares practices that inspire joy in our lives, to counterbalance the hard 

times in which we live. 

Third Sunday in Advent 

 

Tuesday, December 13 7:00 PM Gathering Rev. Maddie 

This is a reflective time in our busy week to hear some inspiring music, share some silence and hear 

spoken word on a theme, led this month by Rev. Maddie with music by Christine Snipes Mazor, violin, 

Geno Palilla, piano and Maddie Sifantus, soprano. Free will offering to support the musicians of 

Gathering 

 

December 18  Light the Light Rev. Maddie, Karen Harris 

Hanukkah starts this evening, and we bring the lights and stories from our Jewish friends with the 

help of Mitch Stone and the choir. 

Our choir sings Happy Hanukkah My Friend 

Fourth Sunday in Advent 
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Wednesday, December 21 Winter Solstice Rev. Maddie, and Readers 

Cultures around the world mark the Winter Solstice and end-of-year holidays in different ways. We 

mark the longest night of the year with a Celebration of the Darkness and the Light with songs, stories 

and ritual. 

Santa Paula High School chorus and instrumentalists and our choir. 

 

Saturday, December 24  5 PM  Christmas Eve  Rev. Maddie and Readers 

We gather on Christmas Eve in person and online for a traditional Christmas Eve service of readings, 

Carols, and special music. We will end with a candlelit Silent Night. The offering will go in support of 

the Minister’s Discretionary Fund. 

 

December 25 “Brunch Church” Rev. Maddie 

With Christmas falling on a Sunday this year, we will have a potluck brunch church service where we 

gather in the Parish Hall around tables and have a more casual service, elements from our Central 

Coast Cluster as well as some of our normal service element and sharing some familiar carols and 

songs of the season. 

 

January 1, 2023 Turning the Corner Worship Team 

The theme of the 134th Rose Parade is “Turning the Corner”. The Worship Team will be hosting the 

service with a few members/friends from our church that will share what Turning the Corner means to 

them. More info to follow. 

First Sunday Plate, The Isabella Project sponsored by Ventura County Community Foundation 

 

 

HOW TO CONNECT WITH UUCSP 

JOIN US SUNDAYS AT 10:30 AM IN PERSON, ON ZOOM OR ON FACEBOOK 

Read our newsletter which you can find at https://uucsp.org/newsletter/  

Contact our office if you want to be added to our Friday email and our monthly newsletter email or want to have 

a nametag for in person events. 

Visit our website to see more about UUCSP and see what’s new at www.uucsp.org  

Join our Facebook page at www.facebook.com/uucsp  

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password  uucsp93060 

1+ 669 900 9128 to call in by phone Phone password: 529593 
 

https://uucsp.org/newsletter/
www.uucsp.org%20
www.facebook.com/uucsp
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775


 

 

Message from the Minister 

 
 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

Greetings of this busy season! I hope that you will think of our church community when you are planning 
your December schedule. We have both in person and online options as we go forward in our hybrid 
way, grateful for the technology and the tech team that keep us connected. I hope you will feel safe 
enough to come back in person, but we understand that not everyone does, and others live clear across 
the country or up in Washington State! I have made a list of services and other happenings in our 
congregation which is posted in the Parish Hall, and you can read about in this newsletter. Please come 
to all or some to be part of our beloved community.  
 

As you do your shopping, you can consider giving a gift in someone’s name or your own to support a 
worthy organization, such as the Guest at the Table which benefits the Unitarian Universalist Service 
Committee. You can buy some gift cards from restaurants such as Foster Freeze, McDonald’s, Subway 
or the like which we are collecting to give to the Spirit of Santa Paula for gifts to their adult clients (the 
children are already covered; please no gift cards to anywhere the sells alcohol or tobacco products). 
Or perhaps you wish to give a special year’s end donation in addition to your pledge to this church to 
support its historic building, its programs, and ministries.  
 

When you need a sacred pause from the fray, come to our Monday Meditation Workshop with Corrine 
Carson or the Wednesday Meditation Practice Group, both at 6 PM (see schedules elsewhere in this 
newsletter.) During our Sunday service, all month long we will be singing some of the hymns and carols 
of the season. The Gathering on December 13 at 7 PM will have Geno Palilla, Christine Mazor and me 
doing classical music with poems by Atul Ranchod. Holiday Rise Up Singing will be on Friday, 
December 16 at 7 PM in the Parish Hall. Our collaboration with DeColores Multicultural Folk Arts 
continues as Las Posadas starts at our church on December 17 at 6 PM and wends its way through 
town ending up at the Agriculture Museum. We will mark the Winter Solstice with a Celebration at 7 PM 
on Wednesday, December 21. Join me in our traditional Christmas Eve service at 5 PM or come to 
Brunch Church on Sunday, December 25 at 10:30 AM. And if that weren’t enough, we have a couple 
of other things up our sleeves so pay attention to our Friday eblasts. Phew! 
 

But, most of all, my hope is that you will find a measure of wonder, peace, and joy during this 
complicated season. And if you want someone to chat with, know that I am available, both during my 
announced office hours and other times. Or come to our Blue Christmas service sponsored by our 
Caring Committee on Thursday, December 8 at 3 PM in the Sanctuary and share with others who may 
have difficulty with the holidays. 
 

Welcome Yule! Merry Christmas! Happy Hanukkah! And more…. 
 

On the path of our faith, Rev. Maddie Sifantus 
 

 

Rev. Maddie’s Office Hours 
Rev. Maddie would love to meet with you to hear how you are doing, how you are nurturing your spirit, your thoughts 

and dreams for our congregation or your family or how you might like to be involved at UUCSP if you are newer. 

She is usually available in the office by appointment or potluck drop in from Tuesday through Friday. Rev. Maddie’s 

office is located in the “addition” across from the rest rooms at the back of our building. Text or call her to open the 

gate. Monday is Rev. Maddie’s day off and Saturday is her study/sermon writing day. Some days she is working from 

home but can get to the office in five minutes if something comes up. The best way to plan a time to meet with her 

is to call and leave a message on her private line at the church, 805-525-4620, call her on her cell phone, 508-733-

8860 or email her at minister@uucsp.org. Note that Rev. Maddie will be on Study Leave from December 26 through January 2 

but will be in the area in case of an emergency. 



 

 

Board of Trustees 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

 
 
 
 
 
Annual Notice of Membership Requirements for the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 
  
ARTICLE III - MEMBERSHIP 
 
A.       Any person who is in sympathy with the purpose and program of this church may become a member by signing the 
membership book, subject to acceptance by a majority vote of the Board of Trustees or   the members present at any legal 
meeting of the congregation. 
B.        Membership in this church shall be open to all persons 13 years of age or older without regard to race, color, gender, 
national origin, marital status, physical or mental challenges, sexual orientation, or gender identification. 
C.       Once a person has been accepted as a member, membership rights shall continue as long as they indicate, when 
asked, the intention to continue as a member, and make identifiable financial or service contributions. 
D.      The Board of Trustees shall give written notice of membership requirements in the newsletter in October/November 
of each year and shall review the membership roll every November/December. Any member who, during the preceding 
fiscal year, has not met the conditions for continuing membership as stated in the preceding paragraph may be moved 
to inactive status. Any member who dies or who submits a letter of resignation to the Board of   Trustees shall be removed 
from membership at the next regular meeting of the Board. Any inactive member who again meets the requirements for 
continuing membership shall be restored to active status by the Board of Trustees at its next regular meeting. 
E.        All active members, age 16 and over, are eligible to vote at any legal meeting of the congregation. Active members 
ages 13 through 15 may vote only on issues that are youth related. However, active members under age 16 are welcome 
to voice their ideas and opinions on any issues before the congregation. Inactive members are not eligible to vote. 
  



 

 

Spiritual Growth Center 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

SPIRITUAL GROWTH CENTER 

Rev. Maddie created the Spiritual Growth Center at the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula when she arrived in 

January 2015. During the last two years of pandemic, the only three activities that have continued have been the Gathering, 

Yoga on Tuesday and Thursday mornings with Lisa Hammond and our Meditation Practice Group with Rev. Maddie 

alternating with psychologist Jim Cole. In the past, we have offered End of Life planning, Singing Meditation, evenings with 

teacher Gurdeep Singh. We are now adding a second meditation group on Mondays with Corrine Carson. The Spiritual 

Growth Center is meant to include our adult religious education offerings and spiritual practices, providing opportunities and 

programs to awaken and sustain love, compassion, service, and personal transformation. Our goal is to help individuals 

discover how spiritual practice, learning, and community service can transform their lives and move the world toward peace 

and justice.  Our programs are guided by the set of Seven Principles of Unitarian Universalism and the Six Sources they draw 

from. One of the Principles affirms our intention to accept one another and encourage each other’s spiritual growth. Please 

let Rev. Maddie know what activities interest you and if you know of any local teachers who may wish to provide a one time 

or series that fits with our UU values. minister@uucsp.org  
 
 

SOARING HEARTS YOGA  
Soaring Hearts Yoga meets in the Parish Hall. Join them on Tuesdays and Thursdays 

at 9:30 AM. Bring your own mats and props. 

      Please contact Lisa Hammond at 831-801-2276 or soaringheartsyoga@gmail.com 

for more information. 

 
 

MEDITATION PRACTICE GROUP 
UU CHURCH OF SANTA PAULA 

In person in the Parish Hall and on Zoom and FB 

on Rev. Maddie’s Wednesdays 

On Zoom and Facebook on Jim Cole’s Wednesdays 

Call church office for the Zoom address and password 

Like the FB page: Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 

 

December 7 with Jim Cole on Zoom  

December 14 with Rev. Maddie in person  

December 21 NO MEDITION (SOLSTICE) 

November 30 with Rev. Maddie in person 

December 28 with Jim Cole on Zoom 

EVERY WEDNESDAY AT 6 PM 
 

For information call Rev. Maddie Sifantus, 805-525-4620 or minister@uucsp.org 
Free Will Offering.  

mailto:minister@uucsp.org
mailto:soaringheartsyoga@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/uucsp/OneDrive/Documents/Office%20Manager/Newsletter/2022%20newsletters/minister@uucsp.org


 

 

Spiritual Growth Center 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

  

THE ENCHANTED EARTH MEDITATION with CORRINE CARSON 

MONDAY’S 6pm – 7pm IN PERSON 
“A human being is a part of the whole, called by us ‘Universe.’ He experiences himself, his 

thoughts and feelings as something separated from the rest - a kind of optical delusion of his 

consciousness. This delusion is a kind of prison for us, restricting us to our personal desires and 

to affection for a few persons nearest to us. Our task must be to free ourselves from prison by 

widening our circle of compassion to embrace all living creatures and the whole of nature in its 

beauty.” - Albert Einstein 

During the month of December, we will continue our discussion of the traditions and spirituality of the World 

Soul, Anima Mundi. Our meditations will focus on Communitas, the spirit of a community of equals that creates 

a sense of belonging. Our discussion highlights will be: 

December 5 – The Greenman and Santa Claus 

December 12 – Angels and Elves 

December19 – Labyrinth Winter Solstice Walk 

December26 – Class Cancelled in honor of Christmas 

Please join our community for an hour-long class of a guided meditation and discussion. This gathering is held 

weekly and is in person in the Parish Hall. Cost is $10.00. 

Please contact Corrine if you have any question at cori127@aol.com or 661-7556105 

 
)(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(   )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(  )(   

 

SAVE THE DATE FOR A SOUND BATH FUNDRAISER FOR FRIENDSHIP BRIDGE 
 

Save Saturday, January 7 at 1:00 PM for a Sound Bath with Moriah Cain Gross. A sound bath is a 

meditative experience during which a group of people lie down and listen to resonant sounds. It often 

involves singing bowls, which create an echoing sound that feels like it fills the room. Some people 

refer to sound bathing as a healing practice. More details to follow.  



 

 

Spiritual Growth Center 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

TWILIGHT GATHERING* 

 

*DEFINITION OF GATHERING  

an assembly or meeting, especially a social or festive one or one held for a specific purpose. 

 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2022 

7:00 PM 
 

You are invited to our Gathering for sound, silence and word. 

With Maddie Sifantus, Christine Mazor, and Geno Palilla  

In person and Zoom, exported to Facebook.com/uucsp 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password uucsp93060 
+1 253 215 8782 (to call in by phone) ~ phone password 529593 

 
Free will offering to UUCSP, 740 E Main St, Santa Paula, CA 93060 with Gathering in memo line 

 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

News from Among Us December 2022 

• Our member Steve Lattimore who moved to the San Diego area several years sends greetings to us all and 

hopes to see us before too long. He says that, aside from some minor aches and pains which are not keeping 

him from walking that “he is still having a wonderful life.” 

• Our friend Janice Kreider and her husband “Saint” (Steve St. Louis) visited us recently while picking up 

their new dog from the LA German Shepherd Rescue. 

• We are sending Donna Hamer off to her new life in Ferndale, Washington with all our best wishes. She 

will leave for LAX on 12/17 at 4:30 am. Her phone number and email address remain the same, but her 

new address is 6153 Apollo Drive, Ferndale, WA 98248. Donna welcomes visitors to the Pacific 

Northwest, as her new house there has plenty of room. 

Before Donna leaves, she will be performing with the Gold Coast Concert Chorus on December 9 at 7 pm 

at St. John's Lutheran Church, 1500 C Street in Oxnard. 

• If you have a joy, concern, or milestone you wish to share, you can announce it in person on Sundays, or 

send it to Rev. Maddie by Noon on Friday and she will get it to the appropriate Worship Host to include 

in the service.  If you are on Zoom, you can write it in the CHAT. 

• If you have any News from Among Us you would like to share with our community, please let Rev. 

Maddie know by the newsletter deadline which is the 15th of every month. 

 

VVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVVV 

 

SOCIAL CONCERNS ACTION COMMITTEE 

The Social Concerns Action Committee will not meet officially in December, neither in person nor virtually. 

We have had a full year. We will meet in January 2023. In the meantime, enjoy the holidays. 

 

HOLIDAY GIFT CARDS FOR THOSE WHO WILL NOT RECEIVE GIFTS 

The Spirit of Santa Paula serves unhoused individuals and families, some of the most vulnerable in Santa Paula. 

We used to buy gifts for children through Goodwill but this year we will be collecting gift cards to be given to 

the adults at the Spirit of Santa Paula’s Harvard shelter. The children there have already been provided for, but 

Kay Wilson Bolton tells us that the adults will love to receive a gift. There is no room at the shelter for more 

“things” but gift cards to McDonald’s, Subway, Foster Freeze or the like would be much appreciated, for 

individuals or several would allow a parent to take their family. Please purchase gift cards from $10-25 and give 

to Rev. Maddie or the office by December 20 so they can be brought to the Spirit of Santa Paula.  

 
 

If you are interested in learning more about 
this event, please visit this link: 
 
 https://uujmca.org/event/pilgrimage-to-the-

border-april-2023-orientation-meeting-dec-

3rd/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=c176b41f-

aedd-4b93-8ca8-78e2500b0928 

https://uujmca.org/event/pilgrimage-to-the-border-april-2023-orientation-meeting-dec-3rd/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=c176b41f-aedd-4b93-8ca8-78e2500b0928
https://uujmca.org/event/pilgrimage-to-the-border-april-2023-orientation-meeting-dec-3rd/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=c176b41f-aedd-4b93-8ca8-78e2500b0928
https://uujmca.org/event/pilgrimage-to-the-border-april-2023-orientation-meeting-dec-3rd/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=c176b41f-aedd-4b93-8ca8-78e2500b0928
https://uujmca.org/event/pilgrimage-to-the-border-april-2023-orientation-meeting-dec-3rd/?eType=EmailBlastContent&eId=c176b41f-aedd-4b93-8ca8-78e2500b0928


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

 

 

 

RECITAL BY GENO PALILLA’S PIANO STUDENTS 

Saturday, December 3 at 4:30 PM 

In the Sanctuary ~ All Invited 

 

 

 

2022 4th QUARTER 1st SUNDAY OFFERING  DECEMBER 4 
 

Established in 1973, Interface Children & Family 

Services is the region’s most comprehensive nonprofit 

social services agency providing direct, responsive, 

wrap-around services to address the complex needs of 

client and community. 
 

As a critical safety net for children and families, Interface provides 30 distinct programs across seven core 

program areas including mental health and trauma treatment, domestic violence and child abuse 

prevention, youth crisis & homelessness, human trafficking prevention & intervention, justice services, 

and 211 information and assistance in 39 California counties. 
 

 

https://www.icfs.org/services/mental-health/
https://www.icfs.org/services/domestic-violence-child-abuse/
https://www.icfs.org/services/domestic-violence-child-abuse/
https://www.icfs.org/services/youth-crisis-homeless-services/
https://www.icfs.org/services/human-trafficking/
https://www.icfs.org/services/justice-services/
http://www.211ventura.org/


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

BECOMING A SAFER CONGREGATION 
Your Safe Congregation Team continues to meet to look at a number of our policies and the safety of our building 

and practices as well as issues related to COVID 19 safety. We review all the recommendations from the UUA 

in their Guide to Becoming a Safer Congregation and make recommendations to the Board. Should you wish to 

see the UUA document, it can be found at: https://www.uua.org/safe/handbook  

The next meeting of the team is Wednesday, December 7 at 10:00 AM in Rev. Maddie’s office. 

 

 

 

  
 

BLUE CHRISTMAS 

DECEMBER 8, 2022 at 3:00 PM 

Rev. Maddie Sifantus with Caring Committee 

In person in the Sanctuary, masked and socially distanced and on 

Zoom 

Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password uucsp93060 

+1 253 215 8782 (to call in by phone) ~ phone password 529593 

Offering to UUCSP, 740 E Main St, Santa Paula, CA 93060 
Image by Gayle Ansel 

 

CARING COMMITTEE 
The Caring Committee will not be meeting in December but will instead be sponsoring our Blue Christmas 

service which will be Thursday, December 8 at 3:00 PM in the Sanctuary. This is a special service for those 

who have trouble with the holidays and their friends. Please invite your neighbors and friends to share the space 

together. This service will be in person and on Zoom but not on Facebook to protect the privacy of those who 

wish to share. There will be readings, simple song, ritual and silence. 

 

 

 

We will sponsor a new book discussion group starting in February which will be sessions 

discussing Brené Brown’s most recent book, Atlas of the Heart: Mapping Meaningful 

Connection and the Language of Human Experience.  

 

 

PHONE TREE 

Our phone tree is used to help check on our folks or to get information out rapidly by telephone. If you don’t 

think you are on the Tree and want to be, please let Rev. Maddie or Krystal Johnson know at office@uucsp.org. 

https://www.uua.org/safe/handbook
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775
mailto:office@uucsp.org


 

 

People and Doings 

 

The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

WALKING  EACH  OTHER  HOME 
 

Thursday, December 8th at 6:30pm via Church Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431120105 Passcode: uucsp93060 
 

As part of our congregation's commitment to racial justice, UUCSP hosts the 

Walking Each Other Home discussion group on the the second Thursday of each month. Our discussions are 

aimed at healing the impacts of racism within ourselves, our congregation and beyond. We will use prompts and 

our individual perspectives to inspire reflective discussion and self work. All are welcome. 
 

To be added to the email list and calendar invite, or for more information, call or email Kate English at 805-

207-5013 or lonikate@gmail.com. 

 

SANTA PAULA CINEMA SOCIETY 

 

 

SIP AND CHECK IN WITH REV. MADDIE 

ON ZOOM AT 4 PM 

TUESDAY DECEMBER 13 
 

Grab your favorite beverage and join Rev. Maddie on Zoom.  

We will light a chalice, have a reading, and check in with each other. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775 

Meeting ID: 731 217 7775 Password:  uucsp93060 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431120105
mailto:lonikate@gmail.com
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/7312177775
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The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

MARY A. LIVERMORE SOCIETY 
 

Thursday, December 15, 2022 Meeting 1:30 PM   The 2nd Annual Tea Party! 

After falling down the rabbit hole, and entering the garden, Alice encounters The Mad Hatter, The Dormouse 

and The March Hare. The Mad Hatter explains to Alice that he and the March Hare are always having tea. None 

of them will be at the December Mary Livermore Society 2nd Annual Tea Party on December 15th in the Parish 

Hall at 1:30pm. Come in your tea party attire! Hats are suggested, gloves are optional! We are just beginning to 

organize this fun event and you, (yes you!), are invited! We definitely need RSVP's and you can send them to 

constncia47@gmail.com!! We need to know what you would like to bring in the way of tea, tea pots, and such, 

as well as cookies, scones, cupcakes, tea sandwiches and chocolates. Yum! 

 

 

 

 

 

RISE UP SINGING 

UU CHURCH OF SANTA PAULA PARISH HALL 

740 E MAIN STREET 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16 

7:00 PM 

What’s your favorite song of the season? 
 

BRING RISE UP SINGING AND/OR RISE AGAIN BOOKS IF YOU HAVE THEM 
ALL INSTRUMENTS WELCOME! COMMUNITY SINGING! SONG CIRCLE! 

LED BY MADDIE SIFANTUS AND FRIENDS  
~ FREE WILL OFFERING ($5 recommended)~ 

ALL AGES 

 

 

MUSIC NOTES 
The choir sings once a month for a Sunday Service and occasionally for special events like our Winter Solstice 

(Wednesday, December 21, 2022 at 7:00 PM). Most of the choir are not great readers; we will work with you to 

help you be successful and choose music for the level of difficulty our singers are capable of. Coming take part 

in the joy of singing with other people! All are welcome to join our choir, including our young singers who are 

able to read music and singers who only attend church when the choir sings. Rehearsals are directed by Rev. 

Maddie and accompanied by Vincent Sorisio. Please be in touch with Rev. Maddie with any questions at 

minister@uucsp.org or 805-525-4620. All invited to sing!  Here is the upcoming schedule (music selections 

subject to change): 

Thursday, December 15 at 4 PM Rehearsal 

Sunday, December 18 at 9:30 PM Rehearsal 

 Happy Hanukkah, My Friend Justin Wilde and Doug Kennedy 

Wednesday, December 21 at 7 PM Winter Solstice 

 Rehearsals and music to be announced 

constncia47@gmail.com
mailto:minister@uucsp.org
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The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

JOIN US FOR A 

WINTER SOLSTICE CELEBRATION 

 

WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 21, 2022 
7:00 PM 

 

Powers of the earth awake! 

Mark the darkest day of the year a little brighter 

Rev. Maddie Sifantus, Solstice Choir 

with Santa Paula High School Choir and musicians 
 

UNIVERSALIST UNITARIAN CHURCH 
740 E MAIN STREET, SANTA PAULA 

www.uucsp.org ~ 805-525-4647 
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The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

BUON ANNO! BONNE ANNÉE! 

FELIZ AÑO NUEVO! 
 

 

FRIDAY, DECEMBER 30, 2022 AT 5:00 PM 

 

A FUNDRAISER TO BENEFIT THE 

UNIVERSALIST UNITARIAN CHURCH OF SANTA PAULA 

WITH RICHARD CONTI AND MADDIE SIFANTUS 

ITALIAN AND FRENCH CAFÉ MUSIC 

SPAGHETTI DINNER 

 

$25 minimum donation per person 

RESERVATIONS AT https://uucsp.org/events/1717/buon-anno-

bonne-annee-feliz-ano-nuevo-dinner-and-music-fundraiser/ 

https://uucsp.org/events/1717/buon-anno-bonne-annee-feliz-ano-nuevo-dinner-and-music-fundraiser/
https://uucsp.org/events/1717/buon-anno-bonne-annee-feliz-ano-nuevo-dinner-and-music-fundraiser/
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The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
to practice inclusiveness, seek justice and foster spirituality. 

ALL CHURCH READ 
Every year we participate in the UUA’s Common Read which we call the All Church Read. The 2022–2023 

UU Common Read is Mistakes and Miracles: Congregations on the Road to Multiculturalism by Nancy Palmer 

Jones and Karin Lin, published by Skinner House Books. The Common Read builds community in our 

congregations and our movement by giving diverse people a shared platform for reflection and a shared focus for 

action. Rev. Maddie preached about this book when it was first released several years ago, and it is a natural fit 

for us as we think about how to welcome our neighbors to our activities and services and be involved with our 

community here in Santa Paula. 
 

What calls Unitarian Universalists to create multicultural, antiracist Beloved Community? 

What do congregations need when they embark on this journey? What common threads run 

through their stories? In Mistakes and Miracles, Nancy Palmer Jones and Karin Lin—a white 

minister and a lay person of color—share how five diverse congregations encounter 

frustrations and disappointments, as well as hope and wonder, once they commit to the 

journey. The world has seen much turmoil, pain, and yes, glimmers of hope, in the three 

years since the publication of Mistakes and Miracles. As we enter a Common Read of this 

book, we find ourselves receiving its report with a changed spirit, an urgent need, and perhaps 

new hope for multiculturalism and antiracism work in our movement. We will be discussing 

it together in early 2023 so start reading now! 

 

 

 

https://uua874.acemlna.com/lt.php?s=2cdeeafe2c98762dccc4833805aba3e6&i=2862A5879A55A86752
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Santa Paula Concert Series presents 

Daniel Newman-Lessler 

Sunday, January 22, 2023 

3:00 PM 

 

transparent ANIMALS 

transparent animals presents a collection of pieces for acoustic and 
digital pianos, voice, fixed media, and live processing 

 

Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula 
740 E. Main Street, Santa Paula, CA 93060 

 

Donation $20 Children 12 & under free 
available via PayPal on our website www.uucsp.org 

or reservations thru church office 805-525-4647  

http://www.uucsp.org/


 

 The mission of the Universalist Unitarian Church of Santa Paula is  
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THE UNIVERSALIST UNITARIAN 
CHURCH OF SANTA PAULA  
740 East Main Street 
Santa Paula, CA 93060 
Office: 805-525-4647 

office@uucsp.org 
www.uucsp.org 
www.facebook.com/uucsp 
 

Sunday Worship Services at 10:30 am 
 

Rev. Maddie Sifantus, Minister, Choir Director 
Rev. Dr. Betty Stapleford, Affiliate Minister 
Krystal Johnson, Office Administrator 
Vincent Sorisio, Church Musician 
Albie Alamillo, Custodian 
Board of Trustees: 

Kate English, President, 
Karen Harris, Vice-President 
Ann Hewitt, Secretary, 
Jerry Gray, Treasurer 
Donna Hamer, Member at Large 

 

Tech Support Team: 
Evan Holt   Monika Murillo 
Giselle Larios   Mitch Stone 
 

 

 

 

Universalist Unitarian Church  
of Santa Paula 
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Santa Paula, CA 93060 
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